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DISCLAIMER 
 
 The National Disaster Management Authority (NDMA), Prime Minister’s Office, 

Islamabad wishes to inform the public that it has been reported that there are individuals 

falsely claiming and personifying to be the representatives of NDMA for ulterior designs 

in order to gain undue personal benefits. The NDMA has not authorized any individual or 

entity to act on its behalf without proper identification and verification.  

 
2. For your safety and to prevent any fraud, please adhere to the following 
guidelines: 
 

i) Always verify the identity of individual(s) claiming to represent NDMA by 
asking official identification and contacting NDMA directly. 
 

ii) Do not share personal or financial information with anyone claiming to be 
an NDMA representative without proper verification.  
 

iii) Report any suspicious activity or individuals on official contact details at 
NDMA Pakistan immediately. 

 
3. National Disaster Management Authority, Islamabad is committed to ensuring the 

safety and well-being of the public. For official information and updates, please refer to 

our official website http://www.ndma.gov.pk/ and verified communication channels.   

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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